Dennington Sport's Club Annual Report May 2023

Tim Mosse took over the reins from Roy Steward as Chairman at the beginning of 2023. All the individual sporting bodies are all in tact but certainly with differing challenges as modern day wishes change. Our objectives are to keep everything going and where we can build we will look to do so.

We have a long term project which is to modernise the playground from the bottom up so that there is a facility that families will want to use, for as wide an age group of young people as possible, especially as the Village expands. This will take an awful lot of money to be raised and a lot of planning to go with that.

There is to be a Dennington get together on 1st of July 12.00 - 16.00hrs which will be a fun few hours to be had by all in the July sunshine, with a BBQ, Village Hall Bar, and a few activities to be enjoyed; Any help and support from any person and or organisation would be greatly appreciated.

Final event in the calendar is the Jumble sale being set up and organised by Mike Pearce and again please all help and support would be immensely useful.